
 

Thank you

VINNIES WINTER APPEAL 2024

The Society appreciates your continuing empathy and support.

As Winter approaches, suitable accommodation becomes an increasing priority for many 
of those marginalized among us. An ever-increasing number are finding themselves 
homeless or distinctly at the very real risk of homelessness. 

Your school community, through its prayers and provision of resources, will continue to 
support the Society in its mission in reaching out to those we seek to serve. 

Thank you and in anticipation for your continuing generosity and heartfelt consideration 
for those experiencing a lack of such a fundamental human necessity.

Paul Burton
President, NSW State Council,  
St Vincent de Paul Society NSW

HELP PROVIDE PEOPLE  
LIKE LUKE WITH  
FOOD AND A SAFE  
PLACE TO SLEEP TONIGHT.

 

YOUTHNSW.VINNIES.ORG.AU @VinniesYouthNSW  @NSWVinniesYouth

To

In contributing
to the 2024 Vinnies Winter Appeal, you have helped rebuild lives.


	Text Field 1: [Insert School Name], 
	Text Field 2: [Insert list of school's contributions]


